M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
January 25, 2017
RE:
Naming of New Middle School 

I recommend that the Board of Education name the new middle 

school, Ballyshannon Middle School,  following the guidelines set in the procedure for the naming of buildings.
Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
